
 

 

 
 

June - July 2020 
 

Dear Pastor and Church Family, 
 

We rejoice in the Lord for the privilege of 
serving Him these past two months.  We 
are very grateful for your prayers and 
participation in what the Lord is doing 
here in Sinaloa. 
 

 

JUNE 
     We have continued church services 
through Zoom. Attendance has been 
pretty good. For Father’s Day, the church 
gave each father a cup of chocolate wa-
fers to eat with coffee.  
     Some of our youth graduated from ele-
mentary and junior high. I was able to 
congratulate them at their house on be-
half of the church family. 

 

     Also, work has continued at the 
church. We decided to take down the 
border on the walls and replace it with a 
wooden one.  

 
Before 

 

 
 

 

 
After 

     My wife and three other ladies from 
church went to visit a lady (Loyda) who 
faithfully attends the women’s fellowship. 
They had a good time of fellowship, and 
my wife was able to share a Bible verse 
with them. 

JULY 
     Sunday, July 12, we reopened the 
church doors and had our first service 
since the lockdown in March. The service 
was just the morning worship service at 
11:15 a.m. Also, in compliance with gov-
ernment recommendations, only certain 
people were able to attend. We are 
thankful for the ones who did and for   
being able to hold services.  
     Two Sundays later, we had the privi-
lege of having two first-time visitors. It 
was encouraging to see the Lord work, 
even in these different times when Covid 
19 has limited, in a way, many parts of 
ministry.  

 
 

     I was invited by a pastor friend of mine 
to preach one day for a virtual camp his 
church in Puerto Rico had organized. It 
was a joy and privilege to share God’s 
Word and to have a small part in the 
Lord’s work in the lives of those young 
people. 

 
 

Praises/Prayer Requests 
 

• On behalf of my family, we want 
to thank Tabernacle, Faith 
Chapel, and Faith Baptist for    
remembering our birthdays and 
anniversary.  

• For God’s continued protection 
for the elderly in our church. An 
elderly brother from the church-
plant in Guamúchil passed away. 
Help us pray for his wife and son. 

• For wisdom and direction as we 
continue to have the morning 
worship service on Sundays. 

• For two young ladies in our 
church who are praying about 
studying in IPES (Bible college). 

• For the testimony of Christ 
through our church because 
there have been many deaths 
due to Covid 19 in our town.  

• Pray for our church people that 
they will be faithful in participat-
ing both in the services and      
activities we hold through Zoom. 

• Please send support checks to 
the new address below. 
 

Preaching Christ in Sinaloa, 
 

Brian, Diana, Jésed, Mariana, and 
Brandon 
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